
Friday Flyer – January 1, 2021 
News You Can UUse 

From the UU Church of Saco and Biddeford 

Sunday Worship This Week – Forward and Backward with Love:  A Janus Service 
- Rev. Charlie Grindle 
- https://zoom.us/j/2399631729 

Meeting ID: 239 963 1729 Password: 186257 Phone:  646 876 9923 
- Worship at 10:00 AM– January 3rd  

 
 Church Activities This Week: 

o Sunday, Jan. 3 @ 11:00 AM  - Coffee Hour w/ Board & Rev. Shay 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2399631729 
Meeting ID: 239 963 1729 Call In: (646) 876-9923 

o Tuesday, Jan. 5 @ 10:00 AM  - The Soul of Aging (Virtual) 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84624720782 
Meeting ID: 846 2472 0782 Call In: (646) 876-9923 

o Wednesday, Jan. 6 @ 5:00 PM  - Virtual Brown Bag Supper 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8193512813 
Meeting ID: 818 9351 2813 Call In: (646) 876-9923 

o Thursday, Jan. 7 @ 7:00 PM  - Virtual Vespers Service 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83734173380 

 
Office Hours (working from home) 

Minister, Rev. Shay MacKay  - Mon & Tue 9:00 AM – 12:00 PM – (207/518-8059) 
Administrator, Brian Dustin  - Mo-We-Th – 8AM to 11AM – (207/632-4512) 

Caring Needs – Please contact church office. 
 

Upcoming Events and Activities 
 Faux Fair Fundraiser 

No 2020 Yard Sale, no Holiday Fair…so imagine fairs of holidays past.  You arrive early to drop off a pie, stop by Le 
Café for a muffin and coffee, and start making the rounds: country crafts, the jewelry table, vintage ornaments, used 
books, Granny’s Attic, baked goods.  Then it’s time for lunch – soup & bread = YUM! And don’t forget to pick up your 
wreath on the way out.  Remember fondly what that all added up to and then write a check for that amount – you 
don’t even have to get dressed or go out in the cold! Make checks payable to UUCSB and write “Faux Fair” in the 
subject line. Mail to UUCSB, 60 School St.., Saco ME 04072.  Thank you for your generosity! 

 Mini-Fundraiser 
Beginning November 30th, the Sanford church is running a face-mask fundraiser with proceeds to be shared with 
UUCSB.  Information was sent out earlier this week.  Mail orders to Sanford UU Church, 5 Lebanon Street, Sanford 
ME 04073.  Checks payable to SUUC. 

 Share the Plate – January – Habitat for Humanity 
H4H is a nonprofit organization that helps families build and improve places to call home. Habitat believes 
affordable housing plays a critical role in strong and stable communities. Please give generously. 

 Virtual Candlelight Concert – January 16 
UUCSB and SUUC will offer a virtual candlelight concert featuring talented performers of both churches. Their words 
and songs will be woven in and around a story about Living in a Time of Change.  Full event flyer is on our 
website. http://www.uuchurchsacobiddeford.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/Hear-Ye.pdf 

 Clynk Bags/Hannaford Cards 
During this time of physical distancing, Sonja Gerken is happy to deliver Clynk bottle bags (to support UUCSB) to 
your door. Just email her at s55gerken@gmail.com. You may also contact Ellie L. (eleanor.lockwood@twc.com) to 
arrange purchase of Hannaford cards. 

 Black Lives Matter 
Stand in Solidarity with BLM (Black Lives Matter) & BIPOC (Black, Indigenous & People of Color) Saturdays from 
12pm-1pm, Rt1/Elm St. bridge (between Water St. in Saco & Deering Lumber in Biddeford. Bring a sign or just 
yourself.  Feel the vibrant energy of change  and help move it forward! 


